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R. Morrison & Miriam D. King Endowment for Faculty 
 
The R. Morrison & Miriam D. King Endowment was established in November of 2001 in honor 
of her parents, Dr. Elizabeth N. King.  This offers faculty members further opportunities for 
research and development. 

Dr. Elizabeth N. King, beloved associate professor of biology at Winthrop from 1969 to 1994, 
you hold dear to your parents’ belief that education is something to be nurtured and 

cherished.  All your life you heard from them that “Education is the one thing we can give you 
that no one can take from you.” 

Once entering college life, you never left.  You worked as a research assistant at Jefferson 
Medical School before teaching at a variety of colleges, including Wellesley, the University of 
North Carolina at Greensboro, Duke and Vassar.  Here at Winthrop, you set high standards for 
your students in cell biology, endocrinology and human biology courses.  You also kept abreast 
of changes in the field of biology through professional presentations.  You now challenge and 
support other faculty members to enrich their scholarship through your generous gift. 
 
Elizabeth King, we at Winthrop University offer our most sincere appreciation and gratitude to 
you for the part you will play in our university’s future.  Through the R. Morrison and Miriam D. 
King Endowment for Biology, named in honor of your parents, you are offering faculty 
members further opportunities for research and development.  You demonstrate your deep 
conviction that faculty members must interact with their peers and continue to explore 
professional fields to bring their best to the classroom. 
 
Through your family’s strong emphasis on education, you have offered your life as a testament 
to the enduring satisfaction that comes from knowledge.  We honor you for your loyalty to this 
university, your life of sound principles and your unwavering belief in education. 

Contributions to the endowment may be made by sending a check payable to: 

The Winthrop University Foundation 
105 Tillman Hall 

Winthrop University 
Rock Hill, SC  29733 

 


